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Dear Chairman Weisz and members of the House Human Services Committee, 
  
I am writing as a citizen and believe HB1171 is needed legislation.  This 
legislation is common sense and gives law enforcement clear direction on how to 
enforce these difficult situations.  HB1171 truly assists real reproductive rights 
giving the woman the protection of making the life-giving decision to continue her 
pregnancy without adverse pressure. 
  
Please give HB1171 a Do Pass. 
  
Thank you, 
  
 
Doug Sharbono 
1708 9th St S 
Fargo, ND 58103 
 
 


